3 Early Childhood Transitions

The Role of the Developmental Disabilities
Administration for Ages Birth to Three and Beyond

If your family member is enrolled in Early Support for Infants and Toddlers

(ESIT), the Developmental Disabilities Administration (DDA) plays an important

role in their early intervention services and beyond.

When your child is enrolled in ESIT, they may be DDA eligible up until age 4, when an application
must be made to re-apply. In fact, the specialized therapies and educational services your child
and family receive with the help of your Family Resources Coordinator (FRC) are paid, in part,
through DDA funds.

Becoming DDA eligible allows your 0-3 provider to access

DDA funding for your family member’s services.

Even if you have private insurance, funding through DDA is part of the publicly funded services
provided by most early intervention providers. For some children with medically intensive needs,
additional services may also be available such as in-home nursing services.
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